


















IMPORTANT  DATES
Oct. 26th – “Fun Run” Pep Rally



Oct. 30th – Fall Pictures

Oct. 31st – Regular School Day – Hurricane Make-Up 
Nov. 6th – 2 Hour Delay – Election Day













Literacy Night was a huge success!  Thanks to all of the students and parents in attendance.  Everyone had a 
blast practicing fluency, reading with expression, and making book character puppets.  

Our “Roar and Run” pep rally was today.  Please check your child’s Friday Folder for information about this 

important fundraiser.

Please plan to pay for our remaining field trips by Tuesday, November 20th.  This is our last day before Thanksgiving break. Feel free to use the link below to make your payment.  The total cost for all four experiences is $23.
https://osp.osmsinc.com/WakeNC/BVModules/CategoryTemplates/Detailed%20List%20with%20Properties/Category.aspx?categoryid=AG051
If you haven’t already, please return your child’s “SeeSaw” consent form on Monday.

From your PTA ~ Be Informed, Involved, and Supportive
· The Leesville Roar & Run is coming up!! Tune in to lespta.com for all the information. Contact room parents to see how you can help out with this super fun event.
· PTA Board Openings: Spring Carnival Lead & Membership Chair 
· Do you have a local business? Interested in advertising as a corporate sponsor? Please contact Lynn at specialprojects@lespta.com for more information.
Help At Home:

· When reading with your child at night, stop every few pages to discuss what is happening in the story, make predictions, or clear up any confusing parts. Also, have your child read aloud to practice their fluency.

· Improve your child’s comprehension by asking them to retell after reading a fiction story together.  Remind them to include the character, setting, problem, important events, and solution in their retell!
· Take some time to practice skip counting by 5, 10, and 100 - starting at any given number.
A few tidbits of information for you:

►Reading /Literacy – Students learned to “Pay Attention:  Author’s Have Intentions!”  We described how the 

beginning and ending of a book “click together.”  We also learned that readers jot when characters have strong

feelings and that books often teach us important lessons. Finally, we practiced retelling the important parts of a 

story by explaining the beginning, middle, and end.
►Writing – We studied “craft moves” that authors use and tried to use those same moves in our own stories.

►Math – We reviewed solving story problems within 20.  Students practiced using the WISE model and a bar 

model to organize their thoughts and solve problems.  We also started our unit on place value.
►Social Studies- Students learned about Laws and why they are important.
►Science – We continued to learn about solids, liquids, and gases.
Our Specials for this week are: Logic, PE, Library, Art, and Health & Fitness
Email:  aavent@wcpss.net	                  School Office:  (919) 870-4200                    Oct. 26, 2018








